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 Acorn news in a nutshell 

We are always happy to hear from potential new volunteers. 

Contact the office on 01903 823893 or email office@acornworthing.org.uk 

www.acornworthing.org.uk 

Acorn is registered with easyfundraising.org.uk 

Please see our support page on our website for details and a link  

 
 New term in education  

Acorn volunteers will be taking a display stand to the local colleges to inform (or remind!) students 

of our existence and the services we provide. 

Displays will be at:-  

Northbrook, Durrington on 2nd September 

Worthing College on 4th September 

Northbrook, Durrington on 17th September 

 

This year, thanks to a grant from Worthing Community Chest, we will have pens and pencils to give 

away. There is also a fun quiz with a prize worth £25! 

Look out for the bus advert! 

 

 

 

Compass travel, who have offices in Pilgrim House, have very kindly agreed to 

display our advert on some of their buses. Look out for our logo!  

Congratulations to Charlotte, our social media 

manager, on her recent engagement!  

We wish you both every happiness. 


